

Alexander

Logopädie



Hello,

my name is Maria, I am the mother of Alexander.

I wanted to thank you very much for helping us with his Logopedy therapy, he is having big steps with communication and we are very happy with his results.

He loves going to Caroline every week in fact he is very happy to go to all his therapy sessions (A.B.A. and music therapy) because he likes learning and discovering new things.

Again, thank you so much for your help, we can't tell you how much it meant to us.

I am sending here a photo with Caroline our dear logopedist.

I wish you all the best and we are greatful people like you exist.

Best regards, Maria and Alexander







www.lichtfuerkinder.at office@lichtfuerkinder.at

Wir machen Wünsche wahr